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Fisher, Jared

From: David Katz <dkatz95560@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 8:51 AM

To: Fisher, Jared

Subject: Re: 3156 Redwood Drive Second One-Year Lease Option

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

 

Jared Fisher, 
I agree to waive the 90-day notice for extending the county lease for another year at 3168 Redwood 
Drive. 
Regards, 
David Katz 
 

On Thu, Jan 12, 2023 at 4:06 PM Fisher, Jared <jfisher1@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote: 

Good afternoon David, 

  

I am working on the second lease option to extend the 3156 lease for another year.  According to the lease, the county 

needs to notice the landlord at least 90-days prior to the end of the term on 3/15/23.  Are you able to send an email 

stating that you waive the 90-day notice?  Please call if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

  

Jared James Fisher, MBA 

Senior Real Property Agent 

Facilities Management Division – Real Property | Department of Public Works | County of Humboldt 

tel: 707-268-2687  cell: 707-298-7547  fax: 707-445-7409   

e-mail:  jfisher1@co.humboldt.ca.us 

Public Works HQ  |  1106 Second St.  |  Eureka  | CA  |  95501 

  

 Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening 

attachments.  


